
 
 
Announcement 
 
Treasury Market Practices Group Extends Feedback Period for 
Best Practices until March 14 
 
February 27, 2007   
  

NEW YORK — The Treasury Market Practices Group (TMPG) announced 
that it will extend the feedback period on its draft publication, "Treasury 
Market Best Practices," until March 14.  On February 9, 2007, the 
TMPG made available for review these best practices to promote trading 
integrity and market efficiency. The TMPG is soliciting broader industry 
and public feedback before publishing final recommendations.  

"Treasury Market Best Practices" is available for review at 
www.newyorkfed.org/tmpg/ and comments can be directed to the TMPG 
at tmpg@ny.frb.org. 

The TMPG is a group of market professionals whose goal is to support the 
integrity and efficiency of the U.S. Government Treasury market. The 
group is sponsored by the Federal Reserve Bank of New York. 
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